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Topic: Biostatistics certificate 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

By this letter, I confirm that I have reviewed the manuscript “Is arthroscopic removal 

an effective treatment option for intra-articular osteoid osteoma of the knee?” 

authored by Mihovil Plečko, Alan Mahnik, Damjan Dimnjaković, and Ivan Bojanić and 

find the statistical methods and techniques used in the manuscript appropriate for 

this type of research. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tamara Poljičanin MD, PhD 

Head of Biostatistics Department of Health Information and Biostatistics Division 

Croatian Institute of Public Health, 

Rockefellerova 7, 10000 Zagreb, Croatia 

e-mail: tamara.poljicanin@hzjz.hr 

phone number:  + 385 1 4863 272 


